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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Mansour Sepehr [msepehr@somaenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2008 4:34 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: mashpetroleum@yahoo.com
Subject: 5575 Thornhill Project
Attachments: Additional SoilGW assessment_Thornhill_Nov 15 2000.pdf

Steven: 
  
As I promissed the attached report contains the lab results for the surface water samples collected from Temescal Creek.  
As you indicated, my client is expecting to receive closure letter from the County at your earliest convenience. 
  
Best Regards 
Mansour Sepehr 
  


